



February 3, 2023

Dear Mr. Bernard:

On behalf of everyone at The Carter Center and the vulnerable people we serve, please accept our thanks for your generous support during the past year. I've enclosed a 2022 giving summary for your convenience in preparing your federal tax return.

Far more important than any tax deduction is knowing the enormous amount of good your support makes possible. Because of your generosity, millions of women, children, and men around the world can wake up each day free of the pain and fear that once dominated their lives.

Preventable diseases like Guinea worm, trachoma, and river blindness and the suffering they cause are being conquered or brought under control. Fundamental aspects of democracy, such as honest elections, government transparency, and a fair and accessible justice system, are becoming a more significant part of people's lives. And the experience of hope, so necessary to overcome rough times, is no longer just a dream.

All these changes are taking place because you took the time to care. You have the profound and lasting gratitude of all of us at the Center — and millions worldwide.

Sincerely, Lay ander

Paige Alexander

Chief Executive Officer

P.S. If you work for a company with a matching gift program, you may be able to double or even triple your gift's impact. Please obtain a matching gift form from your employer's human resources or matching gift department and send it to us in the enclosed business reply.